

FROM THE PRESIDENT AND EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF CADS:

Dear Festival attendees,

We deeply regret to inform you that given the current and rapidly changing circumstances with the coronavirus pandemic, we see no option other than cancellation of the CADS 2020 Ski & Snowboard Festival. We have looked at a variety of options, but simply cannot proceed with Festival under the current circumstances. Our relentless desire to provide opportunities for people living with disabilities and to find solutions and adapt to complicated circumstances has not enabled us to find an alternative solution.

We feel it is prudent to be respectful of people's health and well-being, and also to be socially responsible to do as much as we can to mitigate the opportunities for the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19) to spread.

For all participants, there will be a full refund of the Festival fees. If you choose to still go skiing and snowboarding at Sun Peaks Resort next week, all CADS members will receive a 50% discount on lift ticket prices.

We recognize that some people may be in transit and may need help if they are trying to return home. Please let us know if we can be of assistance in any way. Please contact anyone of the festival team members:

Executive Director                      Christian@cads.ski

Operations Manager                      Amy@cads.ski

Festival Manager                        elisa@cads.ski

Party Planner                            rosalie@cads.ski

Communications Coordinator          vanessa@cads.ski

Registration coordinator                maude@cads.ski

We apologize for the incredible inconveniences caused by this decision and wish everyone a safe and healthy rest of the ski and snowboard season.